Philip Straton
Moors for the Future
Edale, S33 7ZA
Tel: 01629 816 566
Mb: 07584 471 246
Email: Philip.straton@peakdistrict.gov.uk
28/07/16

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr Merrick
 
Please find enclosed information regarding a Tender – MFF 13 2016-20 Supply and Delivery of Gully Blocking Stone
Please read the tender documents carefully and return your tender in a plain unmarked envelope by 5pm 16th September 2016, using the Tender return label enclosed, to: 
Philip Naylor
Chief Financial Officer
Peak District National Park Authority
Aldern House
Baslow Road
DE45 1AE
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind Regards
 

Philip Straton

